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Early Birds and Night Owls

Early Birds 7.30am – 8.40am £6
Night Owls 3.30pm – 6pm £9

To book in for Early Birds and Night Owls  
please call Mrs Cornick on 

01204 333580 Extension 302.

Mrs Driver

As we come to the end of another busy 
and successful school year, I would like to 
extend a heartfelt thank you to all our 
parents and carers for your continued 
support, encouragement and involvement;  
it truly makes a difference. A special well 
done and best of luck to our wonderful 
Year 6 pupils as they move on to the next 
exciting stage of their journey - we are so 
proud of everything you’ve achieved and 
know you will continue to shine. We also 
say goodbye and a sincere thank you to 
the staff members leaving us this year -
your dedication and commitment to our
pupils and their families has been greatly valued, and we wish you every 
success in your next chapter. We look forward to welcoming everyone back to 
school on Tuesday 2nd September, refreshed and ready for a new year of 
learning and growth.



Attendance 
Current class attendance

Rec J 88% Rec W 90%
1M 91% 1S 92%
2B 91% 2F 95%
3I 94% 3T 93%
4H 91% 4N 91%
5C 96% 5W 91%
6H 93% 6S 94%

This is below the expected level of attendance. 

Our current school attendance level is:
92.1%

Together Everyone Achieves More 

The Department for Education (DfE) states that 
children should attend school every day, with exceptions 
only for illness or other unavoidable circumstances. 

At Red Lane, we monitor attendance closely and work 
with families to address any concerns. Consistent 
attendance helps children build routines, engage fully in 
learning, and achieve their potential. 

Parents are urged to avoid taking children out of school 
for holidays during term time.



Oliver with a Twist
On Wednesday 9th and Thursday 10th July, our fantastic Production 
Club wowed audiences with their brilliant performance of Oliver with a 
Twist.

A huge well done to all involved—the dedication and hard work put in 
since April, with countless after-school rehearsals, truly paid off. Your 
talent and enthusiasm shone through on stage!

A special thank you to Mrs France and the amazing backstage team 
for their support in bringing the production to life.



Goodbye and Good Luck 

We will miss you Year 6!

We want to say a big thank you to some of our wonderful 
staff members who leave us this term.

Zena, our fabulous 
cleaner, has worked at 
Red Lane for 30 years. 
We wish her the best of 
luck as she heads into 
retirement. Thank you 
for all you have done 
for our school.

Mrs Johnson has worked at BASE 
Academy trust for a number of years.  
We wish her the very best of luck as 
she starts her next chapter.

We also say goodbye to Mrs Ibrahim 
(Year 3) and Mrs Clark (Year 2). We 
wish you all the best for the future.



Welcome to…

Mrs Barlow will join our 
school as the Nursery 
teacher.

Miss Corlett will join our 
school as one of Reception 
teachers.

We welcome Mrs Ritchie as 
a new Assistant 
Headteacher and will teach 
in Year 6.

Congratulations to…

Mrs Williams who will take some time 
off with her new bundle of joy when 
they arrive.  Make the most of your 
special time!

Mr Charlton who will join the senior 
leadership team as Assistant 
Headteacher and will teach in Year 2.


